


DISADVANTAGES:

Staff sees no disadvantages.

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS:

N/A
RELATED CITY GOAL:
N/A

ACTION REQUESTED:

If it pleases the Council, consider Mr. Henson’s appeal to the tree board decision to deny
removal of the trees in the Fenwick right-of-way adjacent to 1562 Lakeshore Drive.

ATTACHMENTS:

Mr. Henson'’s request form
Pictures of the trees
Minutes of tree board April 23, 2015 meeting
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Excerpt from the minutes of the Tree Board Meeting held April 23, 2015
1562 Lakeshore Dr — Charles Henson. Request to remove trees in abutting ROW

Disussion:

Jon was asked to share his site investigation with the board. The trees were up in the lines but after
contacting Skip with Trees Inc., the contractor for PP&L, the lines were not power lines but guide lines
supports service drops and were non-conducting. Skip was familiar with the property and was not
concerned that the trees were in the lines and saw no need for the trees to be removed. Jon also stated
that the trees were safe and advised that the trees should not be removed.

There was discussion among the board about the possible intentions of another home being built. Both
Randy and Rex reminded them that this was speculation and the request was to clean and to site prep,
which is allowed under the CBMC.

There was no further discussion and the chair asked for a motion.

Motion: Cora Vandervelden motioned, in agreement with staff’s advisement, the trees
should not be removed at this time.

Second: Ariann Lyons

Vote: Ayes were unanimous. Motion carried
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